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December 9, 2010 Via Email (mwanderson@cLoceanside.ca.us) 

Mark Anderson 
Water Utilities Division Manager 
City of Oceanside 
300 North Coast Highway 
Oceanside, CA 92054 

Dear: Mr. Anderson: 

In reply refer to: 
WOlD: 9000000146:jcofrancesco 

SUBJECT: Responses to Comments and Errata Sheet for Tentative Order No. 
R9-2010-0120, NPDES Permit No. CA0107433, Waste Discharge 
Requirements for the City of Oceanside San Luis Rey Water 
Reclamation Facility, La Salina Wastewater Treatment Plant, and 
Mission Basin Desalting Facility Discharges to the Pacific Ocean via 
the Oceanside Ocean Outfall 

The San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board (San Diego Water Board) has 
reviewed comments received regarding Tentative Order No. R9-2010-0120. Comments 
were received from the City of Oceanside (City) and the San Diego County Water 
Authority. 

Enclosed are the San Diego Water Board's Response to Comments document and 
Errata Sheet for Tentative Order No. R9-2010-0120. The Errata Sheet incorporates 
minor modifications to the Tentative Order as a result of the comments submitted to 
clarify permit language and accommodate requested fqcility upgrades by the City that 
may occur during the 5-year life of the Order. The Response to Comment document 
and Errata Sheet cover all written comments received since the first draft of the 
Tentative Order was released on November 5,2010. Full copies of comment letters will 
be available at the San Diego Water Board's website at: 

http://www.waterboards.ca .gov/sand iego/board info/agendas/20 1 O/dec/Dec14.shtml 

The comment letters, San Diego Water Board's Responses to Comments document, 
and Errata Sheet for the Tentative Order will be provided to the San Diego Water Board 
for consideration prior to the December 14, 2010 San Diego Water Board regularly 
scheduled meeting. San Diego Water Board staff will present the Tentative Order 
along with the Errata Sheet to the San Diego Water Board at the December 14,2010 
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meeting. The meeting will begin promptly at 9:00 a.m. and will be held at the following 
location: 

San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board 
9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100 
San Diego, CA 92123 

In the subject line of any response, please include the requested "In reply refer to:" 
information located in the heading of this letter. For questions pertaining to the subject 
matter, please contact Joann Cofrancesco at 858-637-5589 or 
jcofrancesco@waterboards.ca.gov . 

Respectfully, 

g~~ £). K~o/ 
b-c DAVID BARKER c7 ! 

(J- Supervising WRC Engineer 

DTB:bdk:jJc 

Enclosures: 1) San DiegO Water Board Response to Comments document 
2) Errata Sheet, Tenatative Order No. R9-201 0-0120, NPDES No. 

CA0107433 

cc (by email): 
James Marincola, USEPA Marincola.JamesPaul@epamail.epa.qov 
Bob Hoffman, National Marine Fisheries Service bob.hoffman@noaa.gov 
Dan Connally, PG Environmental dan.connally@pgenv.com 
William Paznokas, CA Dept. of Fish and Game WPaznokas@dfq.ca.gov 
Mark Delaplaine, CA Coastal Commission mdelaplaine@coastal.ca.gov 
Sandy Vissman, Fish and Wildlife Service sandy_ vissman@fws.gov 
David Smith, US EPA, Region 9 smith.davidw@epamail.epa.qov 
Mark Hammond, City of Oceanside mhammond@ci.oceanside.ca.us 
Greg Blakely, City of Oceanside gblakely@ci.oceanside.ca.us 
Ken Weinberg, San Dieqo County Water Authority kweinberg@sdcwa.org 
Toby Roy, San Diego County Water Authority TRoy@sdcwa.org 
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